
        
STATE OF TENNESSEE 

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION  
DIVISION OF WATER RESOURCES 
William R. Snodgrass - Tennessee Tower  

312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, 11th Floor. 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243-1102 

 

March 15, 2024 
The Honorable David Leckner  
Mayor 
City of Adamsville 
231 East Main 
Adamsville, TN 38310 
 
SENT VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL TO: d.leckner@cityofadamsville.com 
 
Re: Pretreatment Notice of Violation 
 Adamsville Pretreatment Program 
 NPDES Permit No. TN0064785 

McNairy County 
 

Dear Mayor Leckner, 
 

Adamsville’s NPDES permit was issued on June 26, 2023, and became effective on September 1, 2023. Part 3.2.a.ix of 
the NPDES permit requires Adamsville to submit to the Division a written technical evaluation of the need to revise local 
limits within 120 days of the effective date of the permit. As of the date of this letter, the Division has not received a 
submission. This is more than 120 days past the effective date of the permit; therefore, this letter serves as a Notice of 
Violation for failure to submit the required technical evaluation of the need to revise local limits within the required time 
frame. 

 
Part 3.2.a.viii of the NPDES permit requires Adamsville to submit the results of an updated industrial waste survey (IWS) 
to the Pretreatment Section of the Division of Water Resources within 120 days of the effective date of the permit. As of 
the date this letter, the Division has not received a submission. This is more than 120 days past the effective date of the 
permit; therefore, this letter serves as a Notice of Violation for failure to submit the required industrial waste survey within 
the required time frame. 

 
Please provide the requested reports by May 15, 2024. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 
Samantha O’Neil at (615) 961-4440 or Samantha.Oneil@tn.gov. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jessica Murphy, Manager Compliance and 
Enforcement Unit 
EJM:SLO 

 
e-copy: Ms. Johen Bowling – Division of Water Resources, Jackson EFO 
 Mr. James Cooper – City of Adamsville 
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